
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

09/20/2017 

The members of the Mayor’s Ball for Education and Charity Committee invite you to attend a 
Press Conference at 6:00 p.m., EST, Thursday, September 21, 2017 at the Max Wilkes 
Fellowship Hall in the Martin-Idle Hour Park Community Center. 

The Committee members are excited to announce the news of another partnership that will 
again promote the youth of our great city. 

This collaboration is another demonstration of this community’s commitment to the students 
of Central High School and Glenwood School and of how we actively pursue every opportunity 
to help promote and provide for our students. 

Collectively, we are setting positive examples for these young people in each action we take to 
help them secure a sound future for themselves.  We are ensuring the Positive Aspects of 
Phenix City will keep perpetuating themselves. 

It is our goal to continue to focus on the many Positives Phenix City has to offer.  What better 
place to focus than our youth. 

 

6:00 P.M.  EASTERN TIME – SEPTEMBER 21, 2017 

 

MAX WILKES FELLOWSHIP HALL 

MARTIN IDLE HOUR PARK COMMUNITY CENTER 

3743 MOON LAKE DRIVE, PHENIX CITY, ALABAMA .  


